## **MEMO**

TO: Residents of JBKO, Munson, & Fulbright Residence Halls

FROM: The Division of Operations

Date: November 4, 2013

RE: Notice regarding Utility Connections at the Science & Engineering Hall

As part of the ongoing work to construct the new Science and Engineering Hall, work will begin as early as Monday, November 4 to complete underground utility connections between the new facility and the Central Utility Plant in Ross Hall's lower levels which will provide power, steam, and chilled water to both buildings. While this work beneath 23rd Street to connect the utilities of these two buildings is not anticipated to create noticeable noise but residents of JBKO and Fulbright may notice mild vibrations at times during the several months needed to complete this work.